City Council Position Opening

Due to the recent resignation of Tom Hatlestad, the Arlington City Council is seeking qualified candidates
to fill the open City Councilmember position. The City Council is looking for an individual to fill the
remaining term starting July 1, 2020 and expiring December 31, 2020.

Those interested should submit a Letter of Interest on why you would like to serve on the City Council
along with their resume to City Administrator Amy Newsom, 204 Shamrock Drive, Arlington, MN 55307
or anewsom@arlingtonmn.com by 5 pm on Wednesday, May 13, 2020.

To be eligible, an individual must be a United States citizen, a resident of the City of Arlington, and at
least 18 years old.

The Council will interview candidates at a Council work session on Monday, May 18, 2020.
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